Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DEP RFQ 2021010, Professional Services for Waste Management/Waste Cleanup Programs

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection hereby issues a Request for Qualification (RFQ) requesting Responses from qualified vendors pursuant to Sections 62-787, Florida Administrative Code for Professional Services for Waste Management/Waste Cleanup Programs on the Vendor Bid System (VBS) in accordance with subsection 287.042(3), Florida Statutes, and will not re-advertise any notice in the Florida Administrative Register (FAR). Access the VBS at: http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu.
